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Nursery Relocation update and details 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are delighted to inform you that it has been confirmed that our nursery will opening at the 

brand-new site after the half-term break! 

 

The current nursery site will close on this Friday 14 February, and we will open the doors to 

at the new site on Monday 24 February. 

 

We are also pleased to share that we had our approval visit from Ofsted last week, which was very 

successful. Morris Property are now busy completing the final few jobs to ensure everything is 

ready for our opening. 

 

To help your child settle into their new learning environment and to give you the opportunity to see 

our wonderful new space, we warmly invite parents and carers to come into the building at drop-off 

times during the first week, from Monday 24 February to Friday 28 February. 

 

All session times will remain the same, please see the image below for our new address, a 

map, and further details. 

 

Parking Information 

We have limited parking available on our own car park, which is accessible off Charlton Street. 

The front entrance to the nursery is located off this car park. 

 

Additionally, there is a public car park opposite Hartshill Park at Bridge Street Long Stay Car Park, 

TF2 6AH. This car park is free of charge, though please note that there are no designated 

disabled bays. A short walkway to the left of this car park leads directly to the nursery. 
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Stay Connected 

To help children become familiar with their new nursery, we will be posting additional photos on 

our website over the half-term holiday. You can also view some images of the nursery so far on 

our homepage: www.oakengatesnurseryschool.co.uk 

 

We can’t wait to welcome you to our new site and look forward to seeing you all after the break! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Jenny Gascoigne. 

BA (Hons) PGCE, NPQH 

Executive Headteacher 
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